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EMSC 2021 SUMMER OUTDOOR RECREATION - UPDATE 

Date: May 21, 2021 

To: 2021 Outdoor Recreational Participants 

CC: Staff, Board Members  

FROM: Feras Alyousef, Recreational Coordinator 

Subject: 2021 Summer Outdoor Recreation 

Good afternoon eagles, 
 
I hope this message finds you and your family well. 
 
As you are aware, Peel has been in a stay-at-home order for quite some time. With the 
impending end of the stay-at-home, we wanted to update you with regards to the Recreational 
program you have registered for. Rest assured we are diligently working to provide the 
Outdoor Recreational Program as soon as we are advised we are safely able to do so. 
 
Should the season be delayed as a result of Covid-19, we have developed an alternate 
schedule and start date to ensure your child(ren) can complete a fun, safe, and healthy 
outdoor season. As a result of the extended stay-at-home order, the club has decided to push 
all payments that were originally set for May 24th to June 5th. We will continue to monitor 
Ontario Public Health & Ontario Government regulations and update our members if any 
changes are made to the schedule.  
 
Should you accidentally be charged, we ask that you please contact our Customer Service 
team at customerservice@erinmillssoccer.com. 
 
Please don't hesitate to reach out if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Feras Alyousef, Recreational Coordinator 

Erin Mills Soccer Club 

For More Information on Programs, Click here 

 


